
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      South Lake Tahoe is conducting a survey
about snow removal on bike paths.

·       On May 2 from 1-2:30pm, El Dorado County’s ad hoc
Medical Marijuana Advisory Committee will meet for the first
time.  The  meeting  will  be  at  330  Fair  Lane,  Building  A,
Placerville.

·       El Dorado Irrigation District’s board is keeping
drought restrictions in place for now.

·      The Bicycle Advisory Committee of the South Lake Tahoe
Recreation Facilities Joint Powers Authority will meet May 4
from 9-11am in the Downstairs Conference Room at Lake Tahoe
Airport.

·      El Dorado County Board of Supervisors on April 19
unanimously approved the Lake Tahoe Unified School District’s
Safe Routes to School Master Plan.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/04/snippets-lake-tahoe-188/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/?sm=slT4AJYrlt6TIeukSNKhTQ_3D_3D

